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Fulmore, Janice

From: smtprelay

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 10:25 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Gary Tuerack

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Gary Tuerack

Email

gtuerack@nsls.org

Docket

E-2 Sub 834

Message

I have sensitivity to EMFs. Therefore when the "opt-out meter" was installed in my home, I measured the
amount of frequencies being put off without our choice in the matter. The number was a significant addition to
our family home and this affects me in numerous ways physical ways, including headaches, irritation, and
distractibility. Please include an option for "analog-only" in the future. Thank you.
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